
 Peninsula Touch News 

The Open boys and girls touch teams recently competed at the peninsula trials held in 

Cairns. Zazzee Abraham, Chelsea De Angeli, Ashton Galea, Ryan Bennett and Jayden 

Walker-Epong played for the district teams with the girls teaming winning and the boy’s 

team coming second on a count back. 

Congratulations to Ashton Galea and Ryan Bennett on gaining selection in the Peninsula 

team for 2015. 

 

Peninsula AFL News 

The girls AFL trials were held on Wednesday 25th March in 

Cairns to select a Peninsula team. Alicia Binawell and 

Gaydhoera Elisala attended the trials with Dannielle Poller 

and Shellie Long unable to trial on the day due to injuries.  

On 17th March the Under 16 boys’ trials and skills day was also 

held in Cairns. GCC students Anthony Wolbers and Ethan Stenzel attended. 

Congratulations to Gaydhoera Elisala on her selection in the Peninsula AFL team. 


